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ml1 GE foods should be labeled so I am FDA Commissioner 
informed and have a choice. 
kE foods should not be assumed t 
“generally recognized as safe” and should 
have mandatory pre-market safety testing 
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lY?here should be a moratorium on GE foods 
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until long-term studies show thev are safe for RE: Docket No. OON-1396, and OOD-1598 
human health and the environment. 
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